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Nighttime Lane Restrictions Coming to I-495 Over Rt. 13 in Minquadale 

Minquadale – The Delaware Department of Transportation (DelDOT) announces to motorists that nighttime lane 
restrictions will begin on southbound I-495 on the bridges over Rt 13 in Minquadale at 8:00 pm Monday, August 
22nd until 5:00 am Tuesday, August 23rd, and each weekday evening through Friday morning, August 26th. Crews 
will be working on the expansion joints on the bridges, with two right or left lanes closed. At least one lane will be 
open at all times. 
 
The crews will work again on Monday, August 29th and Tuesday, August 30th, from 8:00 pm to 5:00am. 
 
On Wednesday, August 31st the crews will switch to the northbound side and work there for six nights, again from 
8:00 pm to 5:00 am. The northbound schedule will be Wednesday and Thursday August 31st and September 1st, 
then Tuesday through Friday, September 6th to the 9th, finishing on Monday night, September 12th. 
 
Inclement weather will delay the progress of this work. 
 
Motorists should use caution and expect minor delays moving through the area. 
 
For 24/7 traffic information, tune to WTMC 1380 AM, visit deldot.gov or download the DelDOT app. 
 
View full press release at: https://www.deldot.gov/About/news/index.shtml?dc=release&id=9169 
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